
Confluence upgrade postponed
We encountered technical difficulties during the upgrade process and have reverted to the previous version (3.2.1).

Once we have a solution, we will reschedule this upgrade.  Our apologies for any inconvenience.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------

On Saturday, August 3rd, there will be a day-long outage of the Confluence wiki for a major upgrade.  In preparation for the upgrade, Confluence will be 
read-only starting at 5pm PDT Friday, August 2nd.  Confluence will be unavailable starting at about 6:00am Saturday morning.  We expect to have the 
upgraded Confluence back in service by 5:00pm Saturday.

More information about the Confluence upgrade (including issues with third-party software) can be found here:https://confluence.slac.stanford.edu/x/J6lFC
or here:https://confluence.slac.stanford.edu/display/EntAppsPub/Confluence+4.3.7+Upgrade+--+known+issues

Please send any questions concerning this upgrade or outage to apps-admin@slac.stanford.edu
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